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Relocation announcement

We are pleased to announce that our office will be relocating to a new office space to
enhance our service and operations, effective from August 1st, 2023.
The new office is strategically chosen to accommodate our growing team and provide a

more conducive work environment.

During the relocation process, there might be a brief interruption in our services from July
28th,2023 to July 31th,2023. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may

cause.

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. We look forward to providing better

services in the future.

Except for the new address, our telephone and fax numbers will remain the same.

New Address:

1F, No. 88, Zhouzi Street, Neihu District, Taipei City 114679, Taiwan (Austrian
Science and Technology Center)

TEL: +886-2-2627-1939

FAX: +886-2-2627-5939
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